LOCKPORT

Mayor Steven Streit

City Clerk Kathleen Gentile

Administrator Ben Benson



City of Historic Pride

222 E. Ninth Street • Lockport, IL 60441-3497

Alderman

Larry Schreiber - 1st Ward
Renee Saban - 1st Ward
JR Gillogly - 2nd Ward
Christina Bergbower - 2nd Ward
Darren Deskin - 3rd Ward
Mark Lobes - 3rd Ward
Joanne Bartelsen - 4th Ward
Catherine Perretta - 4th Ward

City of Lockport Special Meeting of the City Council's Committee of the Whole Live Stream Announcement

The City of Lockport will be holding a Special Meeting on Thursday, March 26, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. The Meeting will be open to the public to attend at the Central Square Building, 222 E. 9th Street, 3rd Floor, Board Room, limited to 10 persons in the Board Room due to the CDC's guidelines on COVID-19. Pursuant to Governor Prizker Executive Order 2020-07, the requirement of in-person presence of the members City Council has been suspended; therefore, some if not all, of the members of the City Council for the Committee of the Whole may be participating remotely through a virtual meeting platform, Zoom. The public that cannot attend the meeting in person, can attend in person or access recorded video and audio from the meeting afterwards on our website. Public comment will be accessible during the designated parts of the meeting for anyone in attendance or with email or call in number below.

Meeting Details:

When – March 26, 2020 at 4:00 p.m.

Topic - The purpose of the Special Meeting is for testing the Zoom Virtual Meeting platform; and discussion on whether or not to hold the scheduled April 1, 2020 Committee of the Whole and the Regular City Council Meeting, or reschedule to Wednesday, April 8, 2020.

How to Access: https://northwestern.zoom.us/j/3165851440?status=success

Dial from any Phone and/or Email to speak

If you wish to take part in public comments during the meeting you may dial: 1-630-234-2948. Please state your first and last name, along with the spelling of your name, and your question. This number is cell phone, if you call and do not get thru, please do not leave a message, just call back when possible.

If you wish to take part in public comments during the meeting or prior you may email your question to: bbenson@lockport.org